

Golf Advisory Board Memorandum 19-03

DATE:

May 10, 2019

TO:

City Commission

FROM:

Golf Advisory Board

SUBJECT:

Capital Improvement Projects 2020-2024

At the Golf Advisory Board meeting held May 8, 2019, the board made the following motion in regards to the Capital Improvement Project 2020-2024:

Motion:

Mr. Bunn made the motion for a master plan/study of both courses be done, also recommended keeping the \$2.2 million for Golf on the Capital Improvement Project list. Mr. DeBerry seconded with all present members voting in favor.

Dr. Richard Porraro, Chairman

Golf Advisory Board

slw

cc: Greg Harrison, City Manager Earl Bosworth, Assistant City Manager Brian Campbell, Golf Course Manager